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May 22, 2023 

A-1 GLOBAL HOLDINGS ANNOUNCES THE APPOINTMENT OF ROBERT JARDIM TO 
VICE PRESIDENT OF FINANCE

FORT PIERCE, Fla., - A-1 Global Holdings, Inc., a leading manufacturer of pre–
engineered building components, is delighted to announce that Robert Jardim has joined 
the leadership team as Vice President of Finance. He will lead A-1's Accounting 
Department, including financial planning, analysis and reporting, tax and treasury. His 
hire compliments current and ongoing growth in A-1’s Accounting Department. 

"Rob's extensive experience in both large and small manufacturing firms makes him an 
ideal fit for this period of rapid growth at A-1," said Jan Beck, A-1’s President. "We are 
extremely happy to welcome him to the team and look forward to his contributions to 
financial leadership and management during this very exciting time as we continue to 
scale our operations to meet the high order demands from our customers." 

Rob graduated from Bentley University with a Bachelor's degree in Accounting and a 
minor in Systems Implementation and Design. He obtained his CPA license in 
Massachusetts. His career started in the public accounting sector, including Price 
Waterhouse. Rob spent the past 12 years for COMET, a publicly traded Swiss Technology 
company, in increasing roles from Vice President of Finance to Country General Manager 
for the North American Region. 

"I've admired A-1's team and technology, and I'm excited to join a Company that has not 
only been successful but also has the potential for considerable growth in the near 
future," said Rob. "I look forward to working with A-1’s talented team to continue to build 
on the great success A-1 has seen in recent years." 

About A-1 Global Holdings 
Founded in 1977, A–1 has over 370 employees and is a leading manufacturer of pre–
engineered wood trusses and EZWALL® framing solutions. The Company recently 
reorganized as A-1 Global Holdings, Inc., the new parent company for A-1 Industries of 
Florida, Inc., and A-1 Industries of Georgia, LLC. A-1 currently has manufacturing facilities 
in Fort Pierce, Fla., and Bainbridge, Ga., and multiple employment opportunities in both 
locations for candidates who share the Company’s Core Values – Own it, Passionate, 
Honesty, and Respect. A-1’s employees are eligible to participate in the Company’s 
Employee Stock Ownership Plan. 
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